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36.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to express my opposition to Item 36 on Fixed-Route Shuttle 
Services in the Communities of Avocado Heights, Bassett, West Valinda, 
East Valinda, Florence-Firestone/Walnut Park, and Baldwin Hills Services 
Contracts.

My primary concern is that I have not been able to access the letter from the 
Department of Public Works. This lack of transparency makes it difficult for 
me to fully understand the terms of the contract and to assess its potential 
impact on the communities it is intended to serve.

Furthermore, I am concerned about ensuring that bus operators are paid a 
fair wage. The cost of living in Los Angeles County is high, and it is essential 
that these workers are compensated fairly for their essential services. I urge 
you to include provisions in the contract that guarantee bus operators a wage 
that is commensurate with the Consumer Price Index Report and the Fair 
Market Rent for Los Angeles County.

By addressing these concerns, the contract will better serve the needs of the 
communities it is intended to benefit and ensure that bus operators are 
treated fairly. I urge you to reconsider the inclusion of Item 36 on the agenda 
and to request further information from the Department of Public Works.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely, 
Monisha Parker
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